
 

 

August 2023 
 

Dear Parents/Guardians of GBN Students, 
 
Join the Glenbrook North Parents’ Association today! 

 
The Glenbrook North Parents’ Association offers a variety of opportunities for you to learn about your student’s school 
environment and to have a positive impact on your school community through: 
 

• The recognition and rewarding of outstanding individuals: 
o The Distinguished Teacher Award 
o The Spartan Spirit Award honoring “unsung student heroes” 
o The Dr. Paul Pryma Award, paying tribute to the “courageous kindness” demonstrated by students 

 
• The sponsorship of student and GBN staff appreciation events throughout the school year  

 
• The improvement of your student’s educational environment with an annual gift to the school 

 
• The hosting of monthly discussions with GBN’s Principal and key administrators  

 
• The receipt (via mail) of GBN’s student newspaper, the Torch, providing insight to student activities, issues, and 

perspectives 
 

Your membership makes all this possible! Our organization is like the PTOs and PTAs with which you may be familiar. Our 
mission is to build understanding and support within the parent community for the school and its goals, and to promote parent 
education. How you choose to participate is up to you! You can simply donate, attend select meetings, or volunteer for a 
committee. 
 
Our meetings take place at 7 P.M. one Wednesday a month. GBN’s Principal provides a school update and takes questions. In 
addition, we host a guest speaker from the administration to provide more insight to the school’s programs and curriculum. 
Association meetings are an excellent opportunity for our members to get to know this amazing team in a personal setting. 
 
Start having an impact on your GBN community today by joining the Parents’ Association! You can pay your $25 annual family 
membership dues online or by completing the attached membership form.  
 

Go Spartans! 

 

J.J.                       Tanya Kesmodel 
J.J. Hart, Chairperson                            Tanya Kesmodel, Membership Chair       

gbnparentsassoc@gmail.com   gbnparentsassoc@gmail.com 
 

http://www.gbnpa.org/
http://www.gbnpa.org/
https://payments.efundsforschools.com/v3/districts/56064/
mailto:gbnparentsassoc@gmail.com


 

                                                                                        

 

 

                        

                                          

                  

                    

                  

                          

                                             

               

             

                   

             

                   

             

                   

                                                  

                                                                                                    

                      

                                                                                                                

                                                                                                       

                                                                                                 

                                                               

                                                    


